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Canpus P?qﬁ?@%ﬁ_ﬁ&p@ﬁ* No, 145 - Rehabllltation of Sayles and Plerce Halls

Reference 19 mads to srovious Prograss Report Noo 144 01 April 1949) whereln 1t
was reported that the lowest bidder for the eehabliltation of Gayles and Plerce Halls
was far above the fund which had been allocated for the Job, Conferences have been held

involving Central Office, thae Congtruction Fund, archiltect and this Unlversity, to determ-

Ine the bost courge of acriun under these oiroumstances.

As # result of this review, I+ hag buen declided that the Unlvaersgity's best Inw
tarest can be accomplis hﬂﬂ % this project Te concellad 23 o Construction Fund project,
the funds transferred to State Unlvarstty Rehabliltetlon Program, and subsequently
allocated to this Univavtiry fwr The task to b@ aeeomp | shed by segments and under our
superviston,and at our convenlenge, In acoowp!ishing the task this way, The work which
hag already been done by the architest and his congultants will be useful so That this
effort hag net been wasted.

At least one more sesglon with the Contral Offlce (Mr. Stanitsy Brunel!, Rebabil-
Itation) will be necessary before all these detalls can be worked out, but 1t seens clear
at thls polnt that some of the more inportant segnents of the tusk can s¥11i be accompw
|ished this summer, on the same schedule that we have contemplatod for some Time. First
attention will be given to safety conglderations, upgrading of ighting and rendering
the bullding weather-proof on the extorior,

Atter the Hig%ppolnfm@n? of the high bids that were received two weeks ago, It
I8 encouraging To find Tthis way of proceeding so that 1haq task, which has been long
contemplated, can finally be implemented.
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